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REPORT FOR ACTION 

Bloor-Yorkville Area – City-Initiated Secondary Plan – 
Status Update – Supplementary Report 

Date:  May 17, 2021 
To:  Toronto and East York Community Council   
From:  Director, Community Planning, Toronto and East York District 

Ward: University-Rosedale - 11 

Planning Application Number: 17 122803 SPS 00 OZ 

SUMMARY 

This supplementary report revises the timeframe for the Bloor-Yorkville Secondary Plan 
and anticipates a final report to City Council in late Q2 2022. 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

City Planning staff recommend that Toronto and East York Community Council receive 
this report for information.  

FINANCIAL IMPACT 

The City Planning Division confirms that there are no financial implications resulting 
from the recommendations included in this report in the current budget year or in future 
years. 

COMMENTS 

In the Report dated April 30, 2021, from the Director, Community Planning, Toronto and 
East York District, staff advised on the timeframe respecting the Bloor-Yorkville 
Secondary Plan study. 

The purpose of this supplementary report is to advise that staff will now be targeting a 
draft Secondary Plan in early Q1 2022 and a Final Report on the Secondary Plan in late 
Q2 2022.   
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In addition, the Cultural Heritage Resource Assessment will be timed to align with the 
draft Secondary Plan in Q1 2022. Staff will continue to work closely together with the 
community through the study process.  

CONTACT 

Corinna Prior, Planner 
Tel. No.  416-392-5651 
E-mail:    Corinna.Prior@toronto.ca

SIGNATURE 

Lynda H. Macdonald, MCIP, RPP, OALA, FCSLA 
Director, Community Planning  
Toronto and East York District  


